June 26, 2017

Secretary to the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, P.O. Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65012-0360

RE: Removal of Smart Grid Tariff Sheets

Dear Secretary:
Per the request of the Commission Staff in their Recommendation Regarding Compliance Tariffs that
was filed in Case No. ER-2016-0285 on May 16, 2017, Kansas City Power and Light Company

submits the attached Letter of Transmittal and tariff revisions.

If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. My direct phone

number is (816) 654 - 1801.
Smcer%

Marisol Miller, Supervisor
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